
Andrew Thompson I BD Nuclear Ltd

From: john.nicolson@dounreay.com
Sent: 27 March 2013 L5:06
To: Andrew Thompson I  BD Nuclear Ltd
Subject INSPECTION PORTS D1208

Andrew

This is a smal l  note just to say a BIG THANK YOU to you and your staff  for a job wel l  done.

Nick & Josh were both very conscient ious workers and knew what was required of them. Their  knowledge of the
task along with the special  precaut ions to be taken and safety aspects was high.

The task was completed without incident.

Wel ldone to  bo th  o f  them and I  wou ld  cer ta in ly  employ them aga in  i f  the  occas ion  ar ises .

Regards

J o h n

John N ico lson
Mechan ica l  Eng ineer
D1208/Room 5
DSRL
Dounreay
KW1,47IZ
Tel 0L847 802286
Fax 01847 803315
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